
		 		 	 	

	

February	7,	2021	
Calling	all	Boy	Scouts,	Girl	Scouts,	Cub	Scouts,	American	

Heritage	Girls,	and	Trail	Life	Scouts!		

This	Sunday,	February	7th,	Scouts	all	over	the	country	will	be	
observing	Scout	Sunday.	Be	sure	to	attend	services	at	your	
place	of	worship	in	uniform	(or	wear	your	uniform	as	you	
participate	online)	to	celebrate	and	be	recognized	for	your	
commitment	to	serving	God,	your	nation,	and	others	at	all	

times.		

		 					


